




 



STAFF REPORT 
DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
ZONING MEETING 
CITY OF COLUMBUS, OHIO 
JANUARY 11, 2006 

   
6. APPLICATION: Z05-068 
 Location: 5892 CENTRAL COLLEGE ROAD (43081), being 9.5± acres 

located on the north side of Central College Road, 1,000± feet east 
of Harlem Road (220-000096). 

 Existing Zoning: R, Rural District (pending annexation). 
 Request: PUD-4, Planned Unit Development District. 
 Proposed Use: Multi-family residential development. 
 Applicant(s): Portrait Homes – Ohio LLC; c/o Dave Perry, The Dave Perry 

Company; 145 East Rich Street; Columbus, OH 43215. 
 Property Owner(s): William and Phyllis Snedegar; c/o Dave Perry, The Dave Perry 

Company; 145 East Rich Street; Columbus, OH 43215. 
 Planner: Dana Hitt, AICP, 645-2395, dahitt@columbus.gov 

 
BACKGROUND: 

    
o The applicant is requesting the PUD-4, Planned Unit Development District to develop 35 

single-family condominiums with 3.0 acres of open space and a 0.3 acre right-of-way 
dedication which equates to a net density of 3.8 dwelling units per acre.  The site is within 
the planning area of the Rocky Fork / Blacklick Accord (2004). 

 
o To the north is vacant land in Plain Township.  To the south across Central College Road is 

vacant land in the L-AR-O, Limited Apartment Residential-Office District and a single-family 
dwelling in Plain Township.  To the east are multi-family dwellings zoned in the PUD-6, 
Planned Unit Development District.  To the west is a single-family dwelling located in Plain 
Township.   

 
o The site is within the boundaries of the Rocky Fork – Blacklick Accord (2004).  The Accord 

Implementation Panel recommended Approval of the proposed re-zoning on December 15, 
2005.     

 
o The PUD notes commit to street trees, exterior building materials, and lighting 

commitments.  The PUD-4 Plan shows an entrance feature.  This should be labeled 
conceptual and it should be made clear that it is subject to Zoning Clearance.   

 
o The Columbus Thoroughfare Plan identifies Central College Road as a 4-2 arterial requiring 

a minimum of 50 feet of right-of-way from centerline.  

 
CITY DEPARTMENTS’ RECOMMENDATION:  Approval. 
 

o The requested PUD-4, Planned Unit Development District to develop a maximum of 35 
dwelling units on private streets with a proposed net density of 3.8 dwelling units per acre is 
consistent with the development patterns of the area and with the December 15, 2005 
recommendation of the Rocky Fork Blacklick Accord Implementation Panel.   
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